
7th August 2023

H.E. António Guterres
Secretary-General
United Nations
New York, NY 10017
United States of America

Dear Secretary-General Guterres,

NanoMalaysia’s Commitment to the UN Global Compact and Sustainable Development Goals.

NanoMalaysia Berhad would like to express our firm commitment to the principles and goals of the 
United Nations Global Compact. We recognise the vital role that responsible business practices play 
in advancing sustainable development, and we are dedicated to contributing to the realisation of a 
better and more sustainable world.

NanoMalaysia Berhad fully endorses the Ten Principles of the UN Global Compact, encompassing 
human rights, labor, environment, and anti-corruption. We are resolute in our dedication to uphold 
these principles in our operations, strategies, and interactions with all stakeholders. We pledge to take 
proactive actions in alignment with the Sustainable Development Goals (SDGs) outlined in the 2030 
Agenda for Sustainable Development. By integrating sustainable practices into our core business 
activities, we aim to drive positive social, environmental, and economic impacts that contribute to the 
global goals.

As part of our commitment, NanoMalaysia Berhad is committed to annually submit a Communication 
on Progress (COP) report. This report will include the completion of the online questionnaire of the 
Communication of Progress, providing detailed information on our progress, initiatives, challenges, 
and outcomes. We understand the importance of transparency and accountability in driving positive 
change, and our COP reports will serve as a testament to our ongoing efforts in this regard. 
NanoMalaysia Berhad is honored to be a participant in the UN Global Compact and to contribute to 
the shared vision of a more inclusive and sustainable world. We are excited about the journey ahead 
and look forward to collaborating with the United Nations and fellow signatories to create lasting 
impact.

Thank you for your dedication to advancing global sustainability. We remain committed to this 
important endeavor.

Sincerely,

Dr. Rezal Khairi Ahmad
Chief Executive Officer
NanoMalaysia Berhad


